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Rucker Boulevard Junior Beta Club

309 Regency Drive

Enterprise, Alabama 36330

(334) 347-3535
Beta Club News

Friday, December 20, 2012
Parents and Club Members,

We are excited about the upcoming Beta Club convention. It will provide our 6th grade students the opportunity to be exposed to scholastic and career possibilities, workshops, and the camaraderie of other Beta members from across the state of Alabama. We are in the process of planning an itinerary for our Beta members and parents. 
The cost to take one student to the convention is approximately $275. This amount includes a seat on the bus, hotel room, and admission to the Space & Rocket Center. Our goal is to provide fundraising opportunities so that each student can raise $275 so that the parents are only responsible for paying the convention fee ($25) and money for meals. However, if a student does not take advantage of the fundraising opportunities, his/her parents will be responsible for the $275.00. The Beta Club will be bagging groceries again on January 5, 2013 (10-6 Winn Dixie); January 12, 2013 (10-6 Food World) and January 19, 2013 (10-6 Winn Dixie). 

Our Beta Club members are still working very hard to cover the expenses of the convention and end of the year field trip for all club members. Please encourage your child to participate in the fundraising activities. The more money we raise, the less money parents will be asked to pay. 

Please contact either Mrs. Burrows or Mrs. C. Thompson if you have any questions or concerns. 

Beta Sponsors,

Mrs. Tammy Bell

Mrs. Shavonne Burrows

Mrs. Tina Deason

Mrs. Melissa Pruitt

Mrs. Connie Thompson
Please return this letter by January 8, 2012

Student Name ____________________________

My child _____________________________________ has permission to attend the Alabama Junior Beta Club Convention in Huntsville, Alabama during March 13-15, 2013

                          ______________________________




Parent Signature

My child _____________________________________ does not have permission to attend the Alabama Junior Beta Club Convention in Huntsville, Alabama during March 13-15, 2013

                          ______________________________




Parent Signature

Fundraiser News


Candy Bars: Currently we have about 40 boxes of candy left to sell. As we have already paid for these candy bars, we must resell them in order to have the profit needed to cover our expenses. Please take another box and help us sell it right away. 


Other Ideas: Other ideas are needed for ways to raise money. Ideally, we would like to provide a service (rather than having students selling a product like candy bars). If you have suggestions on how we can help your child raise money to pay for their Beta Club expenses, please contact Mrs. C. Thompson at cthompson@entepriseschools.net.





Convention


March 14 and 15, 2013


A non-refundable pre-registration fee of $25.00 is due January 31, 2013 for each member, sponsor, and chaperone that plans to attend all Convention functions. 


We plan to depart from Rucker Boulevard Elementary Tuesday, March 12, 2013 at approximately 9:00 a.m. 


We will also be ordering t-shirts to wear to the convention in January 2013, cost TBA. 








